
 
 

TO: Debbie Racca-Sittre, City Clerk 
 
FROM: Councilmember John Courage, District 9 
 
COPIES:  Nancy Cano, Boards and Commissions Coordinator 
 Aurora Perkins, Deputy City Clerk 
 Emily McGinn, Assistant to City Council 
 
DATE: August 11, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: District 9 Appointments and Reappointments to Boards & Commissions 
 

I would like to appoint and reappoint the following individuals to the respective Boards and Commissions 

listed below for the City Council term commencing June 1, 2023, and expiring on May 31, 2025, or for the 

terms as shown below:   

 

     

      

   

      

     

    

      

     

    

   

     

     

     

Richard Middleton   San Antonio Early Childhood Education 

     

     

      

City of San Antonio 
Office of the City Council 

Interdepartmental Correspondence Sheet 



    

    

     

 

The applications are on file with the Office of the City Clerk. 

 

 

 

John Courage 
Councilmember, District 9 




